
Message From Management: 
Reminder: Non-Smoking Building 

Please remember that the entire building, includ-
ing hallways and balconies are NON-SMOKING.  
Residents and guests are also prohibited from 
smoking and extinguishing cigarettes and the like, 
in the front entrance of the Edgewood Village 
Marian T. Hall Building as well.  Smoking on the 
premises is a lease violation and can result in lease 
termination.  Should you wish to enroll in a smok-
ing cessation program, please contact Resident 
Services. 

 

Welcome and Best Wishes! 
There is a “new” face at Edgewood!  You may 
have seen her before but Carmon Edwards has 
officially joined the Edgewood Village Team.  
Carmon has accepted the position of Secretary for 
Edgewood Village.  She will be assisting Property 
Management and Resident Services to better serve 
you.  Welcome, Carmon! 
 
We also would like to extend congratulations and 
best wishes to Terrie Staubs.  Terrie has been pro-
moted to Assistant Property Manager. Good luck 
Terrie, in your new position! 

 

Edgewood Village Resident Association 

Congratulations to the following residents who 
were elected on October 4,2012 as officers to the 
resident council:  Cir L’Bert—President, Mariah 
Sims—Vice President, Akrista L’Bert-Secretary, 
and Alyce Vinson-Treasurer. 
 

                        To foster an overarching sense of community, where residents and staff support one another to 
collectively create a working, affordable and diverse neighborhood for families. 

 

Welcome, New Residents! 
            The entire Edgewood Village staff ex-
tends a heartfelt welcome to all new resi-
dents!  There has been several move-ins 
during the past three months and we hope 
that everyone has settled into their new 
home!  Staff from Resident Services meets 
with all residents to inform them of programs 
and services available at Edgewood.  As an 
extended welcome, Resident Services staff 
will personally visit new residents at their 30-
day housekeeping inspection and answer  

   any additional questions.  
                         

Did You Know?...... 
Edgewood has a professional services 
staff that provides: 
 - Case Management 
 - Tai-Chi 
 - On-site Computer Lab 
 - Partnership with The University                                            
   of Akron for “Wellness Wednesday”  
 - Assistance with family/individual                                                     
    self-sufficiency goals 
  - Transportation (see Resident Services staff) 
  - Edgewood Village Bus (for resident trips and outings          
  -Assistance & Support to Edgewood Village Resident Council 
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On the Horizon: 
 

October 10, 2012 at 10:00 A.M.  
Financial Education Workshop with  

Charter One Bank 
Fall 2012  

Tutoring Nurtures Talent (K-8) 
Fall 2012  

Chronic Disease Self Management Workshop 
February 2013  

Expanded Food and Nutrition Education Program 

Housekeeping Inspections: 
 

  
 
 

Please keep in mind that when a unit is being in-
spected, it is the responsibility of the lessee (lease 
holder) to keep the dwelling unit in a clean and safe 
condition.   
Any concerns with housekeeping should be addressed 
to management.   
Resident Services can assist with cleaning supplies for 
those families with a request. 

 


